
Subject: Re: Computing Session, next collaboration meeting
Posted by Annalisa Cecchi on Mon, 27 Aug 2007 08:42:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Johan, 

unfortunally I won't be at the next coll. meeting. I cannot attend the computing session and the
PID workshop, because I will be at the Erice School in Sicily in the same time...

All the best,

Annalisa
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